ﬁ Polotsk CSMC 10 mas 2022

On May 6, the director and chairman of the trade union
RUE "Polotsk CSMS" laid flowers at the memorial
complex "Zvezda", which is located in the municipality.
Borovukha.

Also, the Polotsk Center hosted the exhibition "Remember, we are proud!", timed to coincide
with the holiday - May 9, which presents materials from employees whose relatives
participated in the Great Patriotic War.

Dear colleagues and veterans! On behalf of the team, we congratulate you on the 77th
anniversary of the Victory in the Great Patriotic War. This sacred holiday has become a
symbol of the heroism of our people, the invincibility of the spirit and indomitable stamina.
This holiday is the history of our country, the pain of loss that lives in every family, pride in
our Motherland and in the Great Victory. We wish you peace, prosperity and faith in the
happy future of our Fatherland!



